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We are excited to announce that we will be releasing a Draft Land Use Plan for the Dawson 
region in June for public review.

Ÿ The Plan will guide the stewardship and use of land, water, and resources. It will chart 
our collective future on the land we all love.

Ÿ We have heard about what is important in the Region from many people including First 
Nations citizens, businesses, stakeholders, and non-government organizations. 

What will happen when the Draft Plan is released?

Ÿ We want to hear from you! 

How can I learn more?

Ÿ Public engagement on the Draft Plan will take place this summer and early fall.

Ÿ Your comments will be key to developing a Recommended Plan that we will submit to 
the Yukon and Tr’ondëk Hwëch'in Governments.

Ÿ We are committed to fully consider everything we hear. 
Ÿ We need your help in getting the Recommended Plan right.

Ÿ Visit dawson.planyukon.ca to learn more about regional planning. 

Why is my input important?

Ÿ Keep an eye out in the upcoming weeks for more info on how you can be involved. 
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